
 

 

Councillor Karl Arthur – Chair of Audit and Governance Committee 

 

Update to Council on 13 April 2021 

The Audit and Governance Committee has not met since the last update provided to 

the Council on 18 February 2021.  The next meeting of the Committee will take place 

on Wednesday 21 April 2021 and will discuss the following items of business: 
 

 The External Audit Progress Report; 

 The External Audit Strategy Memorandum; 

 The Audit & Governance Work Programme for 2021-2022; 

 The Annual Report of the Committee; 

 The Internal Audit, Counter Fraud and Information Governance Progress 

Report; 

 The Internal Audit, Counter Fraud and Information Governance Plan for 2021-

2022; 

 The Consideration of Internal Audit Reports;  

 Investigatory Powers Commissioner's Office; and 

 Update on the Redmond Review  

I commend my statement to the Council. 

Councillor Karl Arthur 

Chair, Audit and Governance Committee 


